
The School Council Reps and House Captains did 
a sampling poll of new drink flavours to the KS2 
children on the playground. 

 

 

Each School Council Rep asked children from their 
classes to vote yes or no to the new flavours.  The 
Reps hen discussed value for money and whether 
they themselves would buy these new  flavours. 
92% voted yes. 

97% of children in KS1 who had juice  

voted yes to the new flavours. 

78% of children in KS2 who purchase  

juice voted yes to the new flavours. 

New supplies of these drinks have been ordered  

and  are now on sale. 

Pure orange juice will continue to be sold. 

All drinks are Government approved for sugar   

content. 

These have become extremely popular. 
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Children in KS1 also sampled  the  

new apple, and apple and  

blackcurrant flavours. 

 


